
I support the Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity – Overhead Transmission Lines – 
Conservation Easements bill (SB34) requiring the PSC to take into consideration the significant 
negative impact the development of overhead transmission lines will have on properties subject to 
an existing conservation easement in certain proceedings for a CPCN.  The applicant should be 
required to consider alternative routes or alternative measures for providing the energy. 
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